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Mr. Rob Bonnichsen 
Archaeological Survey of Canada 
National Museum of Man 
ottowa, Ontario, Canada 

Dear Rob : 

Route 1, Box 210 
Kimberly , Idaho 8JJ41 

Sept. 9th , 1974 

Con~ratulations on the Main appointment with Dave Sanger. 
Considering his enthusiasm and i nterest in lithics , you shoul d 
have a pleasant and productive p>sition. 

I have had a very busy but rewarding summer - an excellent 
group of students at the school and the reso l ving of many new 
and interesting techniques. Saw Don Abbott last week in Victoria 
at the new archives building and was albe t o study collections 
and view the new museum. 

I would be delighted to consider attending the conference 
in Calgary if I knew more about it. I have se·;eral commitments -
one in Chicago - but , so far , have no definite dates on the meet 
there. Hope the time will not confU.ct with Calgary. 

Thanks for sending the copy ol' Tixier ' s letter but I do not 
read French. Is is or is he not coming to Cal gary? I just 
received a package of flint he sent from Sengal but his note 
did not mention Calgary. Are Francois and Denise coming? 
Also, is there any travel money fer the session? As ) OU know, 
r.s.u. is limited on funds. Let me have the dates and answers to 

the above questions and then I can give yuan affirmitive or 
negative rerly. 

I am delighted to learn of your continued interest in l ithics 
and learn that you received your doctorate. Also gl ad t o know you 
received your grant which I referred and okayed. 

Am up to my neck with back correspondence Co will close f or 
now and await your reply. 

Best regards 

Don E. Crabtree 
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